
Thursday, November 25, Day 1

• Tomorrow is the last day to shop at our Virtual Book Fair! Be sure to get your 
orders in before it's too late!

• Senior girls played their final game against Greensville last night. The girls 
worked hard throughout the season and ended with a well-deserved 
win! Congratulations on a successful season! Go Team!

• Senior Boys volleyball practice at first break, come ready to practice.

• Student council is running a food and winter clothing drive. Classes are invited to 
begin bringing in non-perishable food items and gently used winter clothing 
starting Monday. Please place any items in the box in your homeroom class. Our 
goal is to collect 1000 food items and we will be tracking our progress in 
the amphitheater.

• There will be a student council meeting at first break in the Ampitheater!

• Just a reminder to the Jr Girls Volleyball team about your special meeting second 
break in the Ampitheater.


